
Hello Everyone, 
 
As we share the calendar for the 2025-2026 school year, we would like to thank both school 
councils from Vulcan Prairieview Elementary and County Central High School for the time and 
resources they spent on engaging our community with next year’s calendar. After analyzing all 
the data gathered through those in-person meetings and surveys, and in conjunction with 
Palliser central office and the Board of Trustees, it was determined that full day Fridays in 
combination with additional Fridays with no school met the majority of requests and 
preferences. As you examine the calendar next year, please take notice of the additional 
Fridays where there is no school for students. 
 
These calendars were approved by each school council and have been officially approved at the 
division office and by the Board of Trustees. We look forward to the opportunities this new 
calendar opens for both schools to support and enhance student learning. 
 
 
Thank you,  
 
Michael Rosentreter, Principal VPE 
Philip Knafla, Principal CCHS 


